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IMLI BOARD OF GOVERNORS MEETS AT IMO HEADQUARTERS 

  

The 30th Session of IMLI’s Governing Board was convened on Thursday, 14 July 2016, at the 

IMO Headquarters in London. This meeting was chaired by Mr. Kitack Lim who, in his capacity 

as the IMO Secretary-General, is the ex officio Chairman of the Board.  

  

 
  
  

(L-R:Mr. Nicolaos Charalambous (Director, IMO Technical Cooperation Division), Mr. 

Jim  Harrison (Group Legal Director, Lloyd’s Register), Dr. Reto Dürler (Head, Swiss Maritime 

Navigation Office), Mr. Louis Mbanefo (President, Nigerian Maritime Law Association), Mr. 

Kitack Lim (the IMO Secretary General), Professor David Attard (Director, IMLI), Dr. Kofi 

Mbiah (Chairman, IMO Legal Committee), Professor Dr. Marko Pavliha (Vice Dean for 

Research and Development, Faculty of Maritime Studies and Transportation, University of 

Ljubljana), Dr. Philippe Boisson (Communication Director and Legal Adviser, Marine Division, 

Bureau Veritas), Mr. Masamichi Hasebe (Senior Legal Counsel, The Japan Association of 

Marine Safety)  

  

The session was well attended by the Governors who included two new members, Mr. Masamichi 

Hasebe (Japan) and Dr. Kofi Mbiah (Ghana, the first IMLI graduate to be on the Board of 

Governors).  



  

At the conclusion of the meeting, the Board registered its appreciation to the Director and Staff of 

IMLI for the consistent academic progress being made by the Institute.  
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